
 

 

 
 
 
10 May 2023 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Vehicle Movements 
 

Safety Alert 
 
 

 
Tasracing has received multiple complaints from Brighton Training Centre participants in regard to 
near miss vehicle movements between the day yards and the stable blocks past jockeys on horseback 
placing the jockey and horse at risk of injury or worse.  
 
The near miss vehicle movements give rise to a increased potential of collision with the jockey and 
horse or the vehicle movement could frighten the horse. This could result in the jockey being thrown 
from the horse causing an injury or worse. 
 
The movement of vehicles past jockeys on horseback is to cease immediately. 
 
All stable block leaseholders are to park their vehicles in the top car park to prevent any potential 
issues.  
 
Please continue to report incidents with vehicle make, model, registration number and 
identification of the driver if future incidents occur. 
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